Llopd's Register of Shipping,

342, Argyle Street, Glasgow cz.

3rd. February, 1928,

My Dear Coote,

I find that Mr, Common has made a mistake
in his First Entry Report on the "BEAVERFORD" in regard to the
number of the boiler test certificate for the Yarrow boilers,

The number of the certificate should have been given as 17452
instead of 17453 and I shall be glad if you will kindly amend the
Report accordingly.

Yours faithfully,

2L G antew

FeDao Goote, EsqQ.,
LONDON,
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